
Colorado Springs Coin Club 
The Colorado Springs Coin Club meets 

the fourth Tuesday of each month at 7:00 P.M. at the 
Colorado Springs Police Department, Gold Hill Division (South West) 

Community Room 
Station is located at 955 West Moreno Avenue 

west off of 8th street 
Guests are welcome at all our regular meetings. 

September Meeting - September 26, 2017 

August Meeting 
 Last months Young Numismatists meeting was attended by twenty-four club members and 
nineteen Young Numismatists guests and six or eight of their parents. 

August Business 
  Steve D. showed the ANA official show medals, mentioning the six committee persons to receive 
them.  Then he discussed the Lincoln cent going to a (technically) brass alloy with no tin in it from 
1944-1946 and again from 1962 onward; he secured examples of both for his typeset and showed 
them, as well as a 1916 that does not have VDB initials either on the reverse nor on Lincoln's 
shoulder, which he decided was also a sub type that he needed for his set. 
 It was noted that Door Prize, Membership and Volunteer Prize Winners along with 
Collectors Corner and an August Auction will continue after the September meeting.

  

August Program 

For our August evening meeting Sam Gelberd, ANA Numismatic Educator directed  

“Young Numismatist’s Night.” 

Which turned out to be a huge success for the club and the Young Numismatists. 
Nineteen door prize tickets were passed out to the Young Numismatists attending the pro-
gram.  Sam talked about dates, mints, “Pennys vs Cents”, Half Cents, Two Cent Pieces, 
books, sets and gave ANA giveaways to the YNs.  Also he encouraged all of the nineteen 
attending to visit the ANA’s Money Museum.  Sam along with our president, Jerry presented 
contests, games, door prizes and “cent related awards" to every YN that was in attendance 
at the meeting including a Grand Prize of a partial set of Lincoln Cents (valued at over 
$200.00).  Hallenbeck’s Coin Gallery donated a 5,000 cent bag of wheat cents with special 
pieces mixed in which was divided into three separate heaps on the floor for the Young 
Numismatists to select coins for their own cent book collections. 



September 26th Program
Our program will be a tour meeting for September 26th 

from 6:30 to 7:30-45 PM. and will be held at the 
Western Museum of Mining and Industry 

225 North Gate Blvd. 
Colorado Springs, CO  80921 

719-488-0880 
I-25 to Exit 156, Opposite the North Entrance 

to the United States Air Force Academy

Members should be parked and ready to form up for tour instructions  
between 6:15-6:25.  Anyone arriving after 6:30 will not be allowed on the tour. 

Admission fees -- normally are $9 but for our group it is only $8 with
the following reductions (Seniors 60 + is $7; children 13-18 is also $7; 

children from 4-12 is $5; and, any members of the Museum or the Gold 
Prospector's Club (need their membership cards on person) are free. 

We will need a
“confirmation of who will be attending” 

the Mining Museum meeting on September 26th., 
needing an answer back by September 24th. 

Please send an Email reply to the Club Secretary, George. 

  
October 24th Meeting

Steve Roach will present a program on “Paper Money and U. S. Currency”.  

ANA’s Web Space Page 

   Our website can be viewed at (cscc.anaclubs.org) or (csns.anaclubs.org).  We do need 
Members’ help with this website and ask for any ideas for adding information, articles, and art work 
to the site.  Our monthly newsletters and all club information can also be viewed on the website  
along with the Coin Club and Numismatic Society monthly newsletters. 

George Mountford, Secretary 


